
Greetings,

It’s almost time to renew your annual membership in the Child Neurology Society. Be on 
the lookout for a renewal email the first week of November.

Your membership acknowledges the value the Child Neurology Society holds and 
affirms your commitment to providing expert care for children and families challenged by 
neurological conditions.

Membership offers you many benefits like access to the Job Board, discounted pricing 
for the Annual Conference, ability to connect with colleagues via CNS Connect, just to 
name a few.

We look forward to your continued active participation in CNS, the professional home of 
child neurologists from the U.S., Canada, and around the world.

This is your child neurology community – we’re here to support and link you to fellow 
child neurologists.

Best,
Monique Terrell, Executive Director
Child Neurology Society

*2024 Renewal payment: $450 total. A tax-deductible $10 contribution to CNS Board-directed
endowment/memorial funds is included with CNS membership payment. CNS Tax ID: 23 7359775
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